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                    September 25, 2020 

      PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 
Dear Fellow Lions and Friends: 

I hope this message finds you and your loved ones safe and healthy. While much still remains uncertain with 

COVID-19, I want to reassure you that New Jersey Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center (NJLERC) is here to 

support you as we work to safely reopen our Center at the Katzenbach School. 

On Thursday, September 24, 2020 we will have officially reopened after being closed for six months due to 

the pandemic. The health, safety and well-being of our board and volunteers are our top priority. I am confident 

that we can provide an environment that is safe, clean and comfortable for your next visit. As States gradually 

phase in reopening, we are carefully monitoring changes on conditions and guidance from the Centers for 

Disease Control (CDC), as well as federal, state, and local governments, and we will follow a phased reopening 

process. In preparation of reopening, JMI Services conducted a deep cleaning that included the disinfecting of 

all common use spaces, lobbies, restrooms and warehouse areas; following an EPA approved disinfecting 

protocol. 

I am very happy to finally be able to reopen our eyeglass recycling center. To ensure a sanitary and safe work 

environment at the eyeglass recycling center, the following new protocols and procedures are in place: 

 Temperature Check by Katzenbach Security or NJLERC  

 Protective Masks (Mandatory) 

 Protective Gloves (Highly Recommended) 

 Social Distancing (Mandatory) maintaining 6 feet separation  

 Hand-Sanitizer (Required) before and after working  

 Volunteer Groups (Limited to 10 people) 

 Pick-Up and Deliveries (By appointment only) 

 

Please note: All visitors to the Katzenbach School are being asked to stay at home if you have a fever or are 

exhibiting symptoms of being sick. Also, visitors will be expected to bring their own face mask and protective 

gloves. If you forgot your protective gear, replacement mask and gloves can be provided to you at the Center. 

 

Please feel free to contact PCC Alan Brewer at (908) 244-9996 to schedule your next visit to NJLERC. Finally, 

I wish to thank you for your anticipated cooperation in following the aforementioned protocols and procedures. 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

 

Alan P. Brewer, President, NJLERC 


